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Citywide District 75 Council Community Outreach Letter 

September 2019 
 
Dear Parents of District 75:  
 
We hope you and your family had a wonderful summer and hope you are ready for the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
We are the Citywide Council for District 75 (CCD75), officially elected advocates who represent the parents and 
students of District 75 schools and programs throughout the five boroughs within New York City.  
 
On our council we have a diverse group of parents some of whom are fluent in Spanish possess knowledge of Special 
Education rules, regulations and laws. The council has established working relationships with community based 
organizations, educational coalitions, education attorneys, as well as elected government officials.   
 
Every month we have a Calendar Meeting open to the Public where we invite experts to address topics on education 
and advocacy. During our meeting, we also conduct Q&A Sessions for the public and address parent’s private 
concerns. Upon request, we can provide translations services and interpretation.   
 
In an effort keep parents informed we are requesting that you provide us with your contact information. This way 
when we have our meetings, events and our annual end of the year celebration, we can extend an invitation to you.  
 

We would like to extend our outreach to you with a text message when we host our calendar meeting or 
any events related to the CCD75.  Please check your preference:  [ ] Yes, send me a text msg.  [ ] No, not 
interested in text msg.       [ ] Emails and text msg.          [ ] Email only 
 

We Promise not to sell, share or distribute your information to third parties of any kind.  
  
Please fill out the information below, scan and email, postal mail or give to your school administrator or parent 
coordinator.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Members of the Citywide District 75 Council   
 
Parent Name:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Home and/or Cell Phone Number:___________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip Code:______________________________________________________________ 
 
Please provide us with the School your child attends: __________________________________  
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